SHERIDAN HISTORICAL SOCIETY
Record of Proceedings
July 22, 1993

Trustees present: ‘Bonita Hutcheson, Earl McCoy, Cliff Mueller, Chuck West; others
present: Thea Hutcheson, Dick Lynch.

Roll Call President Bonita Hutcheson called the meeting to order; the roll call of Trustees
followed, with introduction of guests present.

Approval of June 17 Minutes Cliff Mueller made a motion to approve the minutes of the June
17 meeting;, Earl McCoy seconded the motion, and 1t carried.

Reports

Treasurer In the absence of Dale Smith, Treasurer, Vice-President Cliff Mueller
reported that there is a bank balance of $2,266.58, plus $84.64 in the draft account. Mr. Mueller
also had the bank signature cards to be signed by the new officers.

Membership The President suggested that Cliff Mueller head recruitment of members
for the Sheridan Historical Society. Mueller said he plans to send the membership flyer to
various lists of names; he will also put an article in the new Sheridan Sun, a paper published by
the school district, with advertisements from local businesses and delivered door-to-door.

Building Plans Cliff Mueller discussed ideas about moving the buildings. The log
building possibly could be taken apart and rebuilt at the proposed new location. The Board
reviewed the July 23, 1992 letter from the Sheridan Schools. The School Board wants a schedule
for moving the buildings and for improvements to the area. President Hutcheson will prepare a
response to the Sheridan Schools letter, to discuss at the next meeting. For fund raising, Dick
Lynch offered party trays for the Historical Society to sell at the Shenidan Celebrates on
September 18, at the booth which will promote the Historical Society.

Pamphlet for Sheridan Celebrates President Hutcheson is preparing the pamphlet for the
Sheridan Celebrates program; this year the topic is schools.

Adjournment The meeting was adjourned at 9:10 p.m. The next meeting is scheduled August
26.



